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BULLETIN NO: 2022-01

In April of this year, Duravent began the process of phasing out models GV and GW type B 
gas vent. This decision corresponded with the launch of the new BV and BVO type B gas vent 
models which are a direct replacement for GV and GW products.

This transition is nearly complete. In the coming weeks the GV & GW product lines will start to 
ramp down production. All GV & GW production will end on October 31, 2022. However, while 
inventory remains available, Duravent will continue to accept orders for in-stock GV and GW 
finished goods until 3/31/2023. 

Duravent will continue to honor product warranties for the duration of the warranty period. If 
the terms of the warranty call for product replacement and the GV/GW product is unavailable, 
the product will be replaced with the equivalent BV/BVO product.

We sincerely appreciate our customers’ support through this transitional period.  The Duravent 
team is focused on and committed to providing customers with exceptional products at a 
superior value, and this phaseout is an important step towards achieving that objective.
 
Please contact the customer service department or your regional sales manager in the links 
below with any questions about type B gas vent or other Duravent products.

Email: customerservice@duraventgroup.com
Phone. (800) 835-4429
www.duravent.com
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Information published in all Duravent Group bulletins is current at time of publication and is subject to change without notice.
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